
 February 14, 2021. 

“CAT-ON-A-BANJO” MEETS next on the 21st! 
Katalambano (middle school Bible class) meets 

upstairs after the worship set every Sunday except 
the last Sunday of the month.

PASTOR WES DAVIS FAREWELL SERVICE 
The Elders and Deacons encourage you 
to be sure to join us February 28th as we 
celebrate 26 years of faithful service to 
our families and this community. Our 
friend and Pastor, Wes Davis, will be 
delivering his last sermon as pastor of 
GraceCommunity Church of Riverton. We 
are grateful for his continued leadership 
and are sad for him to leave. Come join 
us as we pray the best of blessings  upon 
him as he enters this next stage of his life. 



High School students are welcome to join 
Book Club as we go through Ray Pritchard’s 
book He’s God, We’re Not.

BOOK CLUB MEETS Next Week

YOUTH GROUP 
WEDNESDAYS

7:00-8:00
Bring a Friend 

(or 10
Be watching for a 

ZOOM link in case the 
weather stays bad

'katalambano' is translated “comprehend.” It is a Greek word that means to get a hold of spiritual 
understanding. It also means getting a hold of spiritual realities. Getting a hold of a truth in the Word 
of God
Sometimes also translated as:
• to lay hold of
• to lay hold of so as to make one' s own, to obtain, attain to, to make one' s own, to take into one' s 

self, appropriate
• to seize upon, take possession of
• to lay hold of with the mind
• to understand, perceive, learn, comprehend
What a perfect description for a Sunday school class!

AARON ZUSTIAK



4th & 5th Grade Parents, SuperStart Registration 
is now open. You can sign your kids up on the 
church app, Facebook or by emailing MJ at 
mj@gracecommunitychurch.net 

SuperStart is March 27th from 8:30-6:30 at Racine 
Christian Church in Racine, MO. 

The cost is $30 and includes breakfast, lunch, an 
hour of jumping at SOAR, activities at the event 
and dinner. 

Please contact MJ for more details. The deadline 
to sign up is Sunday, March 14th. 

Easter is around the corner and 
we will be offering two different 
events on Wednesday, March 31st 
from 7-8pm at the church: 

Babies and Toddlers will be able 
to do participate in a traditional 
Easter Egg Hunt. 
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Kindergarten-5th Graders  will be able to participate 
in  Flashlight Scavenger Hunt is giving the traditional 
Easter egg hunt a fun twist – by having kids hunt at 
night, or in semi-darkness, anyway, with flashlights 
around the church! 
The goal of this event is for kids and parents to go on a 
mission to unlock the secret of Easter. In the process, 
they will get to work together to solve an 
encrypted message, scavenge in the dark 
for missing items, and complete the 
Easter story. This hands-on, fun, and 
adventurous event is the perfect 
opportunity for families to make memories 
and hear about the real reason we 
celebrate Easter. Melissa “MJ”  Smith



Pastor Wes Davis  620-674-2436 wes@gracecommunitychurch.net
Youth Pastor Aaron Zustiak 417-529-8702 aaron@gracecommunitychurch.net
Kidmin Director MJ Smith 765-617-5106. mj@gracecommunitychurch.net
Office Admin Alene Dugger 620-848-4077  office@ gracecommunitychurch.net
Website: gracecommunitychurch.net

For those who requested it: The recipe for Mary Zustiak’s 
Sausage Sweet Potato Bake is available at the Information 
Station
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